
 

   

 

EXTRAORDINARY NOTICE 

on the applying to the “Bond Growth Scheme” launched by the National Bank of Hungary 

 

The Board of Directors of 4iG Public Limited Company (registered seat: Montevideo Street 8. Budapest 

HU-1037, company registration number: Cg.01-10-044993, hereinafter referred to as: “Company”.) 

hereby informs its esteemed Investors as well as the participants of the financial and capital market on 

that the Company intends to take part in the Bond Growth Scheme (hereinafter referred to as: “BGS”)1 

launched by the National Bank of Hungary on July 1 2019. Preparations for joining BGS are still in 

progress, after which detailed information will be duly provided in accordance with the applicable law. 

 

08th August 2019, Budapest 

 

 

Board of Directors of 4iG Plc. 

                                                           
1 https://www.mnb.hu/monetaris-politika/novekedesi-kotvenyprogram-nkp 
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